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May 27, 2020 
 
 
Dear SD 194 students and families, 
  
This Friday, May 29​th​ is the last day of student attendance for the 2019-2020 school year. 
  
In addition, May 29​th​ is The Last Day of School Reverse Parade from 2:00 p.m.- 3:30 p.m. Teachers 
and staff would love to see you there!  Please see the SD 194 website or Facebook page for parade 
details.  
  
June 1​st​ and June 2​nd​ are Staff Remote Learning Planning Days.  These are non-attendance days for 
students. 
  
This was not the school year that any one of us could have imagined.  ​We would like to thank you for 
all that you are doing to support your child's learning remotely in your home. ​ ​Thank you for being so 
resilient and making the best of a challenging situation. 
  
We hope you and your family have a safe and fun summer! 
 
With care, 
 
Steger School District 194 

To ensure all students, staff, and stakeholders learn and grow together as a community 
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